
Letter of his Excellency Fernando Gelbard, former Ambassador of Argentina to France, 
Member of Honor of “Yiddele’ Memory”  

!  
			Los	Angeles,	February	4th,	2014	

		
Ms.	Rachel	Lea	Kesselman	

President	and	Founder	of	“Yiddele’	Memory”	

Dear	Rachel,	

I	am	a	Radomsker	Jew	although	I	was	born	in	ArgenJna.	My	father,	a	Radomsker	by	birth,	had	the	honor	
of	becoming	the	Minister	of	Economy	of	ArgenJna.		He	never	forgot	where	he	came	from.	

You,	Ruchel-Laja,	are	reviving	the	soul	of	the	town	in	which	all	my	family	was	born	and	I	am	very	touched	
by	that.	The	fact	that	our	families	are	linked	through	our	fathers	also	moves	me	a	lot.	The	"First	Jewish	
Open	Air	Museum	in	Europe"	is	a	brilliant	idea	!	
		
I	feel	honored	by	your	invitaJon	to	become	a	Member	of	Honor	of	your	insJtuJon.		

Please,	count	on	my	support	for	your	project,	which	is	the	project	of	all	of	us,	Polish	Jews	of	Radomsko	
and	for	the	Memory	of	all	the	vicJms	of	the	Holocaust.	
I	invite	every	people	of	good	will	to	parJcipate	with	great	enthusiasm	to	your	Project	!	

Sincerely,	

� 	
Fernando	Gelbard														


